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October 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 6 London Trip – Monday 11th November 2024 

 

 
This term in Year 6, we are learning about Rules and Democracy in PSHE; Crime and Punishment in History; London in 

Geography; and reading The Executioner’s Daughter (set in the Tower of London) in English.  To tie in with all of these 

topics, we have organised a trip for the children to visit the Tower of London. It’s going to be an amazing experience 

for the children and it’s going to be busy! 

 

Departure and return to school 

We will depart from Telford Junior School promptly at 7.15am so children need to arrive in school to be registered at 

7.00am. We will leave the Tower of London at 2.30pm and hope to arrive back at Telford Junior School by 

approximately 5.00pm.  If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure that they have the correct medication 

for both journeys and complete a form for travel sickness tablets, available from the school office. 

 

Clothing, lunch and spending money 

The children will need to wear school uniform and sensible footwear.  Children will need a packed lunch and non-fizzy 

drink in a carton or plastic container.  Pupils entitled to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch if they 

require one.  If time allows, we may visit the Tower of London shop. Your child may wish to bring a small amount of 

spending money but it should be no more than £5. 

 
We would be very grateful if a few extra adults would accompany us on the trip. If you can help, please let your child’s 

class teacher know and then pop into the school office to either check that you have a current DBS form or to collect 

instructions on how to apply online for a DBS form. 

 
Funding the visit and Parental Permission 

To cover the cost of the trip, we are asking parents/carers for a contribution of £27.50. This is a voluntary contribution 

but, if insufficient funding is received, the trip may not take place.  If any parents/carers have any difficulty in paying, 

please see one of the office team. 

 
Please make the payment through your ParentPay account online by Friday 1st November 2024. 

 
If you do not wish for your child to attend this trip, please let us know as soon as possible to prevent the school from 

being charged for places that are not used. Please inform the class teacher of any changes we need to be aware of 

regarding your child’s health or medical condition in order to update our records. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Shiell, Mrs. Booth and Mr. Openshaw 
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